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Summer Term finishes on – Friday 13th July 
Autumn term starts on- Monday 3rd September 

 

Monday 27th August -Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 28th August- Bank Holiday 

 

 
 

Weather 
Please can we remind you that your child needs to be 

suitably dressed for all weathers. 
 

In the summer this includes: 
 

 

 
Sun hat and sun cream 
for the warm weather 

 

 
Providing sun cream for your child doesn’t just reduce 

the risk of sunburn but the risk of skin cancer.  
 

Help us to help your child by providing sun cream. 
 

Unfortunately your child will not be able to go outside 
to play unless they have sun cream, a sunhat, and 

sunglasses. 

 
The nursery is a ‘Mobile Free’ zone!!!!!!! 

Due to safeguarding reasons, We kindly ask that you refrain 
from using/answering your phone whilst in the nursery and if 
you are on the phone when you ring the nursery bell you will 

be asked to wait outside the door until you have finished 
your call. 

 
Nursery door 

It has been noted on several occasions that parents have 
been letting other people into the nursery. For security 

reasons, please DO NOT open the door for other people 
EVEN IF THEY HAVE CHILDREN WITH THEM. 

 

 
Headlice 

We have had some cases of Head Lice reported in the 
nursery, please could we ask that you check your children’s 
hair regularly and treat them as needed to reduce the risk of 

this spreading. 

 
Don’t forget to share your summer photos of 

your child and your family outside of the 
nursery and send them in via Eylog. We would 

love to see what you get up to. 
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